NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Colorado City Metropolitan District (the
“District”) will hold a public hearing on July 30, 2019 at 6:15 pm at 4497 Bent Brothers Blvd., Colorado
City, Colorado regarding a proposed amendment to the Rules and Regulations of the District. The
proposed amendment would establish a procedure for certain property owners within the District to
apply for a temporary variance from District Rules to allow for use of cisterns and/ or septic systems,
rather than connecting into the District’s water and/or wastewater system, and requirements related
thereto.

Board will consider public comment and input on the proposed amendment to the Rules and
Regulations. Details and a full copy of proposed amendment may be obtained from the District at 719-

676-3396.
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Public Notice

Colorado City Metropolitan District

CCMD is accepting application for an opening on the Board of Directors.
The applicant must meet the requirement as set forth in Colorado Revised
Statues Title 32 for Special Districts under Metropolitan Districts 31-1-101
(6) CRS. Please mail or hand deliver resume with background to;

CCMD Or hand Delivered to: CCMD
PO. Box 20229 4497 Bent Brothers Blvd
Colorado City, Co. 81019 Colorado City, Co.

Application with be accept until 7/25/2019 at 12 noon.
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